¥4 14 -« Welcome to the 2019 Winter/Spring Semester with GSSD!
Classes begin the week of January 7th...and we can't wait
for all that's in store for GSSD in 2019!

Important Reminders:

1. Please be on time and ready to dance at every class, and prompt when picking up your children. If you
know you have to miss class, please let your instructor or the director know.

2. Bring a water bottle, all your dance shoes and proper dance attire to every class.

3. Drive SLOWLY and carefully through the parking lot. If you are new to GSSD, please note: enter parking lot
and proceed straight, drive around the North side of the building to EAST side for drop off/parking, then
continue in the circle to exit onto Industrial. Watch out for little dancers running in the parking lot!

4. Tuition is due the first class of each month. You can pay online or with cash/check at the studio.

5. Please keep volume low in the lobby, lounge and study areas.

6. Be kind, be respectful, be supportive and HAVE A BLAST!

SPRING RECITALS 2019
Mark your calendars!
PINNACLE PERFORMING ARTS COMPLEX
JUNE 3rd-4th - Spring Recital Pictures
JUNE 6th-9th - SPRING REHEARSAL AND RECITALS




